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encouragement that residents write in to voice their opinions, I wanted to write to express my full support for any 
measure designed to stop short cutting on Main St.  
 
I walk and bike a great deal through Varsity View, Nutana, and Grosvenor Park. Main St is one of the more 
dangerous roads in that area to be on or cross as either a cyclist or a pedestrian because it should be a 
neighbourhood road but it is treated as an alternative to 8th St. That means that drivers feel entitled to drive 50 to 60 
km/h and to illegally refuse the right of way to pedestrians and cyclists and to yell at us for any perceived 
inconvenience as they do so. It is unsafe and needs to be addressed. 
 
The only thing I find illogical about the proposed changes is that they are confined to Main’s intersection with 
Clarence, rather than also proposed for Main’s intersections with Cumberland and Preston. I also hope the 
pedestrian lights will be designed to allow cyclists through the intersection (especially because Main was noted as a 
potential active transportation route). 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


